
 

 
 

 
 
              November 7, 2022 
  

 CONTACT: Sergeant Randy Stewart 623 930-3076 
                        Officer Tiffany Ngalula 623 930-3276 
 Officer Gina Winn     623 930-3010 
 
 

Glendale Police Welcome New Officer to the Public Information Office 
 
 
GLENDALE, AZ. –  The Glendale Police Department welcomes a new officer to the Public 

Information Office. Officer Gina Winn has moved into the position of Public Information Officer 

alongside Officer Tiffany Ngalula and Sergeant Randy Stewart.  

 

Gina is a Minnesota native who was hired by the Glendale Police Department in 2016 as a 

Victim Advocate. In 2019, she was hired as a Police Officer where she has worked out of both 

our Foothills and Gateway substations. Gina is a member of our Peer Support Team, Dignitary 

Protection Unit and she is an AZ POST Certified General Instructor. Gina holds a Bachelor of 

Science degree in Corrections with a minor in Sociology from Minnesota State University at 

Mankato.  

 

Officer Gina Winn, along with Jose Santiago, Sgt. Randy Stewart and Officer Tiffany Ngalula, 

will be taking the opportunity to visit your news desks soon so Gina can get acquainted with you 

all. Officer Winn is enthusiastic about this new assignment and looks forward to working with 

you. Please welcome her to the Glendale Police Public Information Office. 

### 
 

*Spanish translation available 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  
is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 
Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 
 

 
Officer Gina Winn 


